
 

 

 

 

 

INTERNAL QUALITY ASSURANCE CELL  

 

Workshop on “Preparedness for NAAC-Third Cycle” 

 26th August 2022 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell – IQAC organized a Workshop on “Preparedness for 

NAAC-Third Cycle” for all the Faculty Members on 26.8.2022. Prof.J.Senthil, IQAC-Co-

ordinator handled the session with analysis of NAAC Second Cycle score and also 

emphasized the various steps to achieve the targets for NAAC Third Cycle. 

Dr.G.Selvakumar, Principal conveyed his wishes and also requested the Faculty Members to 

work as a team for NAAC Third Cycle. The Vice-Principals, HoDs and Faculty Members 

actively participated in the session. Formerly, Mr.D.Balaji, Asst. Prof. (G-II), H&S and  

welcomed the gathering and Mr.R.Karthikeyan, Asst. Prof. (G-II),ECE proposed the formal 

Vote of Thanks. The event was well co-ordinated by IQAC Members and around 55 Faculty 

Members participated in the programme. As a part of workshop, Online quiz session was 

conducted using mentimeter tool and the faculty members participated enthusiastically.  

At the outset, the participants would have understood the goals to be achieved for NAAC 

Third Cycle.  
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